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23rd December, 2021 
 
Deputy Neasa Hourigan, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ ref 61581/21 

“To ask the Minister for Health the total amount invested by Cork and Kerry HSE management in a 

community residence (details supplied) for persons with mental health difficulties; the breakdown 

of the figures for purchase, renovations, legal fees and other costs that may be associated with the 

residence; the projected total annual running costs of the facility; the date of purchase of the 

property by the HSE; the projected timeframe for the commencement of services, accounting for 

the possibility of planning objections; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 

Details supplied: Glenwood in Carrigaline, Cork 

 

Dear Deputy Hourigan, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
I can confirm that the property, Glenwood House, Carrigaline, Co. Cork has been purchased for 
€750,000 by Cork Kerry Community Healthcare, Health Service Executive.  The contract for the 
purchase of the property was closed on 6th January 2021. 
 
The HSE intends to undertake limited minor works at the premises. It is intended that the building 
will provide a residential service for those aged 18 years and older.  Consultations with the local 
community are currently ongoing.  
 
Renovation works at Glenwood House are ongoing and therefore total costs associated with the 
purchase and renovation are not available at this time  Similarly, the budget for the running of the 
facility has not yet been finalised however I can assure you that sufficient resources will be made 
available to ensure that any residents availing of services in the new facility will receive a high quality 
service which best meets their assessed level of care requirements. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr. Mr. Mr. Mr. Hugh ScullyHugh ScullyHugh ScullyHugh Scully,,,,    

A/Head of Mental Health Services A/Head of Mental Health Services A/Head of Mental Health Services A/Head of Mental Health Services     
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